## **Steven Sepe**

From:

Kelsey Leite < kelseyleite01@gmail.com> Monday, February 24, 2025 4:50 PM

Sent: To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

My name is Kelsey Leite, and I am a patient at Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland, Rhode Island. This medical spa is owned and operated by an APRN and RN who work together to provide exceptional care to their patients.

I fully support Bill H5351, as it will allow these dedicated providers to continue running their business as it was originally intended. They are highly qualified, certified, and have years of experience in the field. Their commitment to professionalism, safety, and maintaining a clean environment is evident in every aspect of their practice.

Please support this bill so that they can continue providing me and other patients with essential treatments such as Botox and fillers.

Sincerely, Kelsey Leite